
 

National Law University Odisha 

Reference: Advert No.: NLUO/NTR-001/2020-10-11 

 

NOTICE 

Date: 14.12.2020 

This is in continuation to our earlier notification Advert No.: NLUO/NTR-001/2020-

10-11 dated 12.11.2020 published in the “The Hindu” (all editions) and published on 

our University Website for the Post of Registrar, the last date for receipt of 

Applications for the Post of Registrar at NLU Odisha has been extended till 

30.12.2020.  

For Further details please visit: www.nluo.ac.in/careers.htm    

 

Sd/-  

Registrar (I/c)  
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